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Comments: Dear Officials,

I am writing to voice my OPPOSITION to the reopening of the Stibnite Mine. The Midas Gold Proposal, if
allowed, would lead to the rape and exploitation of pristine wilderness land and waters. It is shocking that the
current administration and officials of the US Forest Service are considering an approval of this in the waning
days of the Trump Administration, with a presidential election less than a week away.

Reopening Stibnite is:

- Wrong for the environment

- Not necessary in terms of needing the gold and antimony
- An abuse of Idaho lands by a Canadian-based corporation
- In effect theft from future generations of Idahoans

If public officials allow the Midas Gold proposition to go forward, | will personally commit to holding those officials
accountable to the judgement of history. Names of complicit officials will be published. Money will be raised and
and Environmental Memorial in bronze and stone will be constructed in a visible public location in McCall so that
the names of all the individuals who allowed this violation of Public Trust to proceed, can forever be remembered.
Your children and grandchildren and great grandchildren will be able to go and see your name on a stone
monument describing the sell-out of our great natural resources to a Canadian Mining Corporation.

The Correct Decision is to push back any decision at least 6 months.



